
Please be aware that the following product part numbers are changing.

The digit 1 at the end of the previous part number signifies the first hardware change 
on the unit where we have been forced due to obsolescence to replace the HDMI IN/
OUT chip.

There is no performance difference between devices having a letter or a letter and a digit 1 
except for the following: 

1) New Firmware has been developed for the A1 H1 and AS1 products that uses the last 
and latest firmware but adds support for this new HDMI chip. 

2)  The new firmware has all the features of previous versions except it adds support for the 
new HDMI chip. 

3)  Older  A ,H and AS devices CAN use the new firmware going forward (and future 
updates) as the new firmware takes account of both old and new HDMI chips. 

4)  Old firmware however is NOT compatible with the New A1 H1 and AS1 devices. 
  
The Version of Firmware to use with A1 and H1 (and all older devices is V3.802B02 ) Any 
number lower than V3.802 FW can only be used with A and H devices. 
  
All future sales will be of the A1 H1 and AS1 devices 

ANT-35000A   NOW ANT-35000A1 

ANT-35000H   NOW ANT-35000H1

ANT-32000AS   NOW           ANT-32000AS1 

  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING A FEW PRODUCT 
PART NUMBERS

ANT-35000A
is now

ANT-35000A1

ANT-35000H
is now

ANT-35000H1

ANT-32000AS
is now

ANT-32000AS1


